
 

 
PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER #1 NOTICE 

Somerset County and Morris County, in coordination with the North Jersey Transportation 

Planning Authority (NJTPA) and the New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT), are 

conducting a Local Concept Development (LCD) study to determine appropriate improvements 

to the Valley Road Bridge. This notice is to inform you that Somerset and Morris Counties will 

host a Public Information Center about the study. 

 

The purpose of this first of three Public Information Centers is to inform the public about the 

study objectives, status of the study and study schedule.  This Public Information Center #1 will 

also provide an opportunity to identify concerns and obtain input on the study’s draft Purpose 

and Need Statement. Study team members will be in attendance to present information and 

answer questions. Comments cards will be available. The public is encouraged to comment.  

  

Date: Thursday, June 7 

Time: 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.    (Open House format) 

Location: Bernards Township Municipal Building Council Chambers 

 1 Collyer Lane 

 Bernards Township, NJ 07920 

*Bernards Township Municipal Building is accessible to persons with disabilities.  

 

Written comments relating to Public Information Center #1 will be accepted through July 7, 

2018.  Comments may be mailed or emailed to: 

 

 Brian W. Maurer, P.E., Principal Bridge Engineer 

Somerset County Department of Public Works, Division of Engineering 

P.O. Box 3000 

Somerville, New Jersey, 08876 

 

Telephone: 908-231-7024  

Email:  maurer@co.somerset.nj.us 

 

For more information: 

Visit our project website: www.valleyroadbridgenj.com 

Follow us on Twitter: @valleyrdbridge 

 

Comments may also be sent through our website at:  www.valleyroadbridgenj.com/contact/ 

 


